
BAPS-CASS Publications Update
Chocolates this month go to 
Thanos Tyraskis for picking 
up the reporting for King’s 
College Hospital and trying 
to get up to date with form 

returns

Many thanks from the 
BAPS-CASS team! 

NEC

birth data paper 
was published in 
Nature: Scientific 
reports in January 

2017

Oesophageal 
Atresia

Long gap data has 
been published in 
JPS in February 

2017

Hirschsprung’s 
Disease

Disease birth data paper 
has been accepted by 
Archives of Diseases in 

Childhood – Coming 
Soon

BAPS-CASS moving to email reporting!
From March 2017 BAPS-CASS will cease sending out  monthly report cards and begin collecting monthly 
reports via email. At the beginning of each month reporters will receive an email requesting a report. 
To report simply reply to the email with the number of cases your unit has had in that given month. Just 
as when reporting on the cards, it is still vital that you report even when you have had no cases. Data 
collection forms will be sent out via post as normal. If you need to update your email address, or you have 
any other questions or queries please contact the BAP-CASS team at baps-cass@npeu.ox.ac.uk

New Healthtalk.org Module Launched 
Healthtalk.org have launched a new module on parents’ experience of neonatal surgery. Conditions 
studied include exomphalos, gastroschisis and Hirschsprung’s disease. This is a great resource for both 
families and surgeons to see from a parent’s perspective what it’s like to have a child requiring neonatal 
surgery. The module can be accessed here:

http://healthtalk.org/peoples-experiences/pregnancy-children/parents-experiences-neonatal-surgery/topics 

The national system to study the surgical management of a range of 
neonatal conditions – enabling national audit in neonatal surgery

This month:

Changes to the UKOSS team

The newsletter goes digital
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Read more online
To read this on your phone or to access our complete archive: 
Open the BARCODE READER APP* on your phone and scan the code here

*Search your app store for ‘qrcode’

British Association of Paediatric Surgeons Congenital Anomalies Surveillance System
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Thanks to the following hospitals who have returned Surgical Short Bowel cards for October, 
November and December 2016:
Bristol Royal Hospital for Children
Edinburgh Royal Hospital for Sick Children
Great Ormond Street Hospital for Sick Children
John Radcliffe Hospital
King’s College Hospital
Queen’s Medical Centre
Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children
Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital
St George’s Hospital
University Hospital of Wales
Chelsea and Westminster Hospital
Royal Aberdeen Children’s Hospital
Royal London Hospital
Royal Victoria Infirmary

Sheffield Children’s Hospital
The Children’s University Hospital
Hull Royal Infirmary
Royal Alexandra Children’s Hospital
Alder Hey Children’s Hospital
Addenbrooke’s Hospital
Birmingham Children’s Hospital
Evelina Children’s Hospital
Glasgow Royal Hospital for Sick Children
Leeds General Infirmary
Leicester Royal Infirmary
Norfolk and Norwich University Hospital
Our Lady’s Hospital for Sick Children
Southampton General

Returned all three cards. Returned two cards. Returned one card. No Cards Returned.

Thanks to the following hospitals who have returned Duodenal Atresia and Stenosis cards for 
October, November and December 2016:
Bristol Royal Hospital for Children
Edinburgh Royal Hospital for Sick Children
Great Ormond Street Hospital for Sick Children
John Radcliffe Hospital
King’s College Hospital
Leeds General Infirmary
Queen’s Medical Centre
Royal Aberdeen Children’s Hospital
Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children
Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital
Sheffield Children’s Hospital
Southampton General
St George’s Hospital
University Hospital of Wales

Addenbrooke’s Hospital
Chelsea and Westminster Hospital
Evelina Children’s Hospital
Royal London Hospital
Royal Victoria Infirmary
The Children’s University Hospital
Birmingham Children’s Hospital
Hull Royal Infirmary
Leicester Royal Infirmary
Royal Alexandra Children’s Hospital
Alder Hey Children’s Hospital
Glasgow Royal Hospital for Sick Children
Norfolk and Norwich University Hospital
Our Lady’s Hospital for Sick Children

Returned all three cards. Returned two cards. Returned one card. No Cards Returned.

Case report summary for cases reported up until 31st January 2017
CONDITION Cases Reported Forms returned (%)

Anorectal Malformations 187 133 (71%)

Duodenal Atresia and Stenosis 106 51 (48%)

Exomphalos 180 180 (100%)

Exomphalos 1yr Forms 146 requested 89 (61%)

Meconium Ileus 104 89 (86%)

Meconium 1yr Forms 68 requested 59 (87%)

Necrotising Enterocolitis 321 290 (90%)

Necrotising Enterocolitis 1yr Forms 188 requested 153 (81%)

Posterior Urethral Valves 165 134 (81%)

Posterior Urethral Valves 1yr Forms 122 requested 74 (61%)
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